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Dear Parents,  

Welcome to the Final Term – Summer 2, Week 1 

 

Welcome back to the final term of the academic year! 

We’re excited to begin these last weeks with energy, 

purpose, and celebration. Across the school, there is 

already a buzz of rich and varied learning taking place—

from the creativity of our classrooms to the deeper 

thinking explored through our assemblies, where we've 

been delving into our value this half term of democracy 

and what it means to be part of a shared community and 

capture everyone’s voice. As always, we are guided by 

our Ways of Being: Ready, Respectful, Safe – Together.  

Stars of the Week 

Bravo to those children who shine through their approach to learning—demonstrating 

Creativity, Reflection, Empathy, Independence, Resilience, and Curiosity. These learning 

characteristics enrich our school community and truly embody what it means to be a 

confident, capable, and thoughtful learner. 
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End-of-Year Reflections and Moving On 

This term is a time to reflect on all that has been achieved, while also looking ahead—to 

new classes, new adventures, and the next chapter in every child’s journey. Over the 

coming weeks, children will take part in a range of end-of-year assessments, giving us 

valuable insight into their progress and helping us plan for the year ahead. Families will 

also receive end-of-year reports, celebrating achievements and outlining next steps. 

These will be sent out digitally to ensure easy access and to support our commitment to 

sustainability. 

As part of our transition process, all children will spend time with their new teachers, 

helping them feel confident and excited about September. For our Year 6 children, this 

is an especially important time as they prepare to take their next steps into secondary 

school. We are working closely with local schools to support this transition, ensuring our 

pupils feel ready, informed, and positive as they move on to their new settings. 

Golden Grater Award – Congratulations, Michele! 

 

We are absolutely delighted to share that Michele, 

who leads our kitchen team, has been awarded the 

Golden Grater Award by Aspens, our school meal 

provider. This is a fantastic recognition of the 

outstanding dedication, care, and skill Michele brings 

to her role every day. From creating delicious, nutritious 

meals to leading her team with enthusiasm and pride, 

Michele plays a vital role in the life of our school. A 

huge well done and thank you for everything you do—

you thoroughly deserve it! 

Summer 2 PE Days  

  

Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday    Friday  

Year 4  
Year 5  

  

Year 3  
  

  

Poppy  
Year 6  

  

Year 3  
Year 4  

Year 6 - Duckpool  

Poppy  
Year 5  
Year 6 - 

Summerleaze  
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Diary dates 

 

Monday 9th June  Year 6 parents Bristol residential meeting in hall 3.20pm 

Thursday 12th June  Year 5 Aspire Games trip – Sign up on ParentPay 

Friday 13th June  PTA Ice Lolly Friday  

Friday 20th June  
PTA Ice Lolly Friday  

PTA Quiz night (adults only) 

Monday 23rd – Thursday 26th June 

Sea Pool Trips  

Mon – Y3, Tues – Y4 and Poppy, Weds – Y5 and Thurs – Y6 

Sign up on ParentPay 

Friday 27th June  Sports day – timings TBC  

Wednesday 2nd – Friday 4th July Year 6 Bristol Residential 

Thursday 10th and Friday 11th July Transition days  

Tuesday 15th July  
Light Exhibition – welcome into the hall from 3pm  

 

Thursday 17th July  Year 6 Leavers Performance (PM – timings TBC) 

Friday 18th July  Last day of Summer 2 
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